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I oppose HB 2505 and ask that you do not let it move forward. Increased sales taxes 

will hurt cannabis businesses particularly the small businesses and fuel the illicit 

market.  The industry needs sensible changes, like access to banking, and not more 

taxation.  Please oppose HB 2505.  Thank you. 


